Embassy of India Tokyo

Open House on Consular Matters

The Embassy of India in Tokyo will hold Open House session on Consular matters for Indian nationals residing in Japan, in order to address any issues relating to passports and consular matters. Keeping in view the current Covid situation, the Open House will be held digitally for the time being. The first Open House will be held through a Zoom interaction on March 7, 2022 (Monday), from 1430 hours to 1530 hours. The Ambassador of India to Japan will be present on this occasion.

The objective of the Open House meetings is to engage with Indian nationals as well as persons of Indian origin on matters relating to passports and other consular services, and to address specific issues raised. Members of the Indian community residing in Japan, including those living under the jurisdiction of CGI Osaka-Kobe, are invited to attend these meetings. Those desiring to participate are requested to send an email to sscons.tokyo@mea.gov.in detailing the specific issue related to passport and consular matters, along with their name, local address and mobile phone number, by 1700 hours on March 4, 2022 (Friday). After that, a Zoom link to join the meeting will be sent to the participants.
